
City of Kingston Council March 25, 2025 
City Hall 
216 Ontario Street 
Kingston, ON K7L 2Z3 
Canada 

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing this letter to request a Letter of Significance for our business, Homecraft Brew & 
Wine Supplies Inc., to apply for a Special Occasions Permit to run a wine and cheese pairing 
event at our store.  

We are looking to run our event on Friday June 6th from 6-8pm at our store located at 2787 
Princess Street in the Woodbine Plaza.  

We hope to sell tickets to run a guided pairing event serving various samples of wine and 
cheeses, while teaching our attendees about the wines, cheeses, why they pair together and 
how pairing improves both the wine and the cheese. We also want to discuss parallels between 
the wines we make at our store and the wines that can be purchased from the LCBO, since we 
are not allowed to serve our wines under any circumstances.  

We’re a small family-run business looking to promote our industry and business, and feel that 
running such an event would be a great help in reintroducing and educating the public 
regarding our industry. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Emma Sulley 

Homecraft Brew & Wine Supplies Inc. 

2787 Princess Street 

Kingston, Ontario 

K7P 2X1 

April 1, 2025
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